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February 7, 2018 

 

Chris Beals   

President  

Dustin McDonald  

Vice President, Government Relations 

 

Weedmaps LLC 

49 Discovery  

Irvine CA, 92618 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It has come to my attention that several delivery companies advertised on your site serving the 

Sacramento area do not have a State license or local agency permit.  Not only is it a violation of the 

Sacramento City Code for businesses to operate without a valid Business Operating Permit, but without 

the appropriate government oversight, this activity puts the public at risk when facilities are not inspected 

and there is no guarantee that cannabis products have been properly tested. 

It is possible that you were unaware of this conflict, so I believe that it is in our mutual interest to bring 

this matter to your attention. 

Please be aware that except for the list provided below, all cannabis delivery services that operate within 

the City of Sacramento are currently unsanctioned both by the City and the State. To this end, I 

respectively request that you remove the unpermitted delivery services from your site, and to cease and 

desist any further association with the promotion of illegal delivery services in Sacramento.  Additionally, 

no other local jurisdiction has approved delivery, except the City of Davis. All delivery companies 

purporting to operate in Elak Grove, Folsom, Roseville, Carmichael, Fair Oaks, or Citrus Heights are all 

illegal as well.     

1. Ohana Gardens  

2. GDP Enterprises LLC 

3. Prescott Moore LLC  

4. NorCal Holistics Inc. 

5. Budget King LLC  

6. Tetra Healing Company 

7. SJY Management LLC 

8. Wholesome Delivery  

We are in the process of issuing local permits for delivery companies, and you are most welcome to 

verify with us whether a delivery company has obtained the necessary approvals before advertising them 

on your website.  Otherwise, we expect your cooperation in ensuring that only legitimate and properly 

permitted delivery services are posted on your website.   



 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at (916) 808-8955 or send us an 

email at jdevlin@cityofsacramento.org. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Joe Devlin 

Chief, Office of Cannabis Policy and Enforcement 
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